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OTTEN JOHNSON NAMED A “TOP WORKPLACE” FOR 2012 

 

Denver, Colorado – Otten Johnson Robinson Neff + Ragonetti PC (Otten Johnson) is honored to be 
named a Top Workplace for 2012, by The Denver Post. Rankings were based on surveys filled out by 
25,600 employees of 178 companies with offices in the Denver area. One hundred employers were 
chosen to be ranked in three categories (large, midsize and small employers).  Otten Johnson was #12 
of 55 employers in the small company category – and the highest ranking law firm in the list. 

“We’re thrilled that our employees took the time to complete the survey and express such positive views 
of the firm. Much of the firm’s success is attributable to its long-tenured, committed staff and lawyers,” 
says founder and Executive Committee Chair Tom Ragonetti. “Since the founding of the firm more than 
27 years ago, we really have focused on a collaborative effort to provide the utmost in service to our 
clients.” 

Otten Johnson is a leading commercial law firm in Colorado, highly regarded for its real estate and land 
use practices. Our attorneys work with clients in a wide array of industries, with a particular emphasis 
on finding real world, business-minded solutions. In the real estate industry, Otten Johnson's clients 
include owners, developers, builders, investors, banks and financial institutions, commercial tenants, 
managers and brokers, whether in the multi-family, residential subdivision, office, retail, hotel and 
resort, mixed-use, or industrial sectors. The firm provides legal services related to real estate and 
business transactions, financing, land use and entitlement matters, urban renewal and other 
public/private partnerships, mergers and acquisitions, tax, eminent domain, regulatory compliance, 
workouts, restructuring, bankruptcy, and commercial litigation. For more information about Otten 
Johnson Robinson Neff + Ragonetti PC, please contact Heather Baker at hbaker@ottenjohnson.com or 
visit our website: ottenjohnson.com. 
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